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We hope that you all had a wonderful and safe

Thanksgiving with your loved ones. As the winter

holidays approach, we have many special activities

planned for our students and look forward to

spending the season with them. Keep an eye out for

additional information sent via Links 2 Home. As

always, please let us know if you have any

questions or concerns.

WINTER BREAK CAMP
DECEMBER 20TH - 31ST



SIGN UP NOW TO

RESERVE YOUR SPOT -
SPACES ARE LIMITED

ECKC CLOSED
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 24TH
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 31ST

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Winter Wonderland Camp
Join us for winter break this

year! We have planned a

variety of activities, theme

days, and more. 




To reserve your spot, 

sign-up through Permission

Click by scanning the 

QR code. 



As a reminder, we do not always

follow the closure schedule of the

local public schools. Our goal is to be

open as many days as possible to

support our parents. If we must close,

you will receive a notification via

Links 2 Home as soon as the closure

is announced. 

Please note, if the public schools are

closed, spacing may be limited, so

please confirm your spot as soon as

possible for the day. 

Weather-Related 
Closure Reminder
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In today’s connected world, many families turn

to online reviews to learn more about the

reputation of schools. Just a reminder that you

can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp

and other online directories. We’d love more

families like yours, so please consider spreading

the word about our school.

Love Our School? 
Review Us!


